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      23rd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers & Guardians of children in Year 6, 
 

As part of our Science and Relationships and Sex Education curriculum (RSE) Year 6 pupils will be 

studying human reproduction in a sensitive and simply presented format. The children will then view 

the material week commencing Monday, 28th June, with their class teachers. 
 

Only complete the attached link https://forms.office.com/r/VaK9B9LPhk if you DO NOT wish your 

child to participate in the conception section of this unit of work by Friday 25th June. If you are 

happy with your child participating in this unit of work you do not have to respond. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please note, the conception section of RSE is the only section which parents have the choice to opt 

their child out of. Please refer to our RSE Policy on the school’s website.  
 

Yours sincerely 

Miss T Cadwallader 

Head of School 

Statutory- comes under health 

and science curriculum 

At South Avenue we will 

split lesson 3 into 2 lessons 

and parents have the right 

to excuse their child from 

the conception part of the 

lesson(s). 
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